
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
March 19, 2020, 5:00 pm, News Release no. 10 
Coronavirus COVID-19 
City Facilities Closed to the Public with Minimal Staff 
 
 
In an effort to prevent the spread of the coronavirus and to ensure the health and wellbeing of our 
employees, all city departments will be operating with minimal staff starting Friday, March 20. All City 
buildings, with the exception of the lobby at Public Safety, are closed to the public. Employees will be 
working in each department, with staggered and modified shifts, to ensure social distancing while 
continuing to deliver critical city services.  
 
Every attempt will be made to conduct business via telephone and email. Please leave voice mail 
messages as appropriate. Use the following numbers to contact our departments: 

 
Emergency: 911 
City Hall: 581-1251 Clerk / City Manager / Administration / HR / Planning / Finance 
Fire & EMS: 581-5330 (non-emergency) 
PCR: 581-1297 
Ports: 581-1254 
Public Safety: 581-1233 (non-emergency) 
Public Works & Utilities: 581-1260 

 
Utility and other payments can be dropped in the secure 24-hour drop box at City Hall, 43 Raven Way 
(no cash please). The drop box is located inside the main entry doors to City Hall, in the space between 
the exterior doors and the interior doors. Payments can also be made by calling City Hall, and taxes can 
be paid online at www.officialpayments.com. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation, and all efforts to control this public health pandemic. 
Please continue to practice 6-foot social distancing and other personal preventative measures.  
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CONTACT: 
Marjie Veeder, City Clerk 

Public Information Officer 
Tel 907.581.1251 

Email: mveeder@ci.unalaska.ak.us 


